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Oahu’s Neighborhood Board system – Established 1973

LETTER OF SUPPORT 

May 15, 2024 

Hawaii Community Development Authority 

Kalaeloa Authority  

547 Queen Street  

Honolulu, HI 96813  

dbedt.hcda.contact@hawaii.gov 

Re: Supporting the Parcel 10 Project by Hunt in Kalaeloa  

Aloha Chair Chason Ishii and Fellow Authority Members: 

The Makakilo/Kapolei/Honokai Hale Neighborhood Board No. 34 expresses our general support for 

the Parcel 10 Project in Kalaeloa by Hunt Companies, Inc. Vice President Anthony “Tony” Gaston 

and team presented at our April 24, 2024 meeting on the proposed Parcel 10 Project. Board members 

requested that Hunt consider in their project the use of Native Hawaiian plants in their landscaping, 

green technologies, disaster preparedness including for hurricanes, a local grocer as a potential 

tenant, and the maximization of photovoltaic energy generation. Hunt provided timely responses to 

the Board members and committed to update the board as the project develops. No concerns were 

raised by the community at large at any of the Board’s meetings.  

Sincerely, 

Anthony Makana Paris 

Chair  

Letter of Support Authorized by Makakilo/Kapolei/Honokai Hale Neighborhood Board 

No. 34 at its April 24, 2024 Regular Board Meeting, 7-0-0. 
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